3.6.2022
Greetings Sherman Families and Community: 
A few pertinent updates are below for you. 
PTSA MEETING: Please join our PTSA to learn about all the upcoming community events our Sherman PTSA is hosting at our March monthly meeting Tuesday, March 8th at 6:30 pm.  The Zoom link and agenda can be found at http://www.ShermanPTSA.com.
PTSA ARTWALK INFO: Our Art Walk and auction preview event will be held March 23rd and 24th at Sherman. Come check out the wonderful student artwork!  Timed ticket entry can be purchased starting March 10th. Link to follow soon.  The auction will be live for bids between March 25th-27th. We are looking forward to this great event.  Check out the flyer here. .
PI DAY: 3.14 is Pi day!  Many classes will be celebrating this Mathematical Day with some fun activities and some will be participating in our Pi Day challenge for the chance to throw a pie in my face!  Your teacher will communicate with you their plans. Students can also dress up for Pi Day in a math related outfit!  Here's a flyer with a few details. 
CONFERENCES: Teachers will provide you with conference information soon and may have already reached out to you regarding scheduling spring conferences.  Conferences will take place on Thursday, March 17th and Friday, March 18th.  Due to conferences, school will be released early on both days at 12:15 pm.  
MASKING UPDATE: Gov. Inslee announced that the state indoor mask mandate will end the night of March 11. This is a change from the previously announced date. Until then, masks will continue to be required for all students, staff, and visitors in our schools and on school buses. 
We anticipate the state will release new guidance for schools on March 7. We will wait for official notice from the Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department to understand any potential changes made to our local health guidance after March 11. We know these changes can be difficult. Please talk with your child about what makes them comfortable. Until we receive updated guidance, our current mask and social distancing requirements are still in place at all schools and district buildings. You can find those requirements on our school district website.
Wishing you a great first full week of March!
Sincerely,
Christian Jordan
Principal
Sherman STEAM Elementary

